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CIRCULAR:  09/2008
	TO:
	THE VICE-CHANCELLOR, DEPUTY VICE-CHANCELLORS, EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS, REGISTRAR, EXECUTIVE DEANS, CHIEF DIRECTORS, DIRECTORS, CAMPUS DIRECTORS AND HEADS OF ALL DIVISIONS AND DEPARTMENTS


	CHANGES IN REIMBURSIVE TRAVEL CLAIMS PROCESS


The travel claims reimbursement process will as from 1 October 2008 be changed as follows:

· Kilometer claims initially paid through the Salaries Department will now be paid as part of the sundry payments at the Creditors Department.

· Sundry payments are processed twice in a week, i.e. every Tuesday and Thursday.

· To claim, section 2.1 of the F100 needs to be completed and the distance travelled indicated as per summary log-sheet at the back of the form.

· Tollgate fees being claimed should be included on the same form and original slips be attached accordingly.

· The reimbursed travel claim will still appear on the salary slip even though the payment would have been received during that month.  This would have no effect on the net salary.
· The value of such a claim will reflect on the individuals IRP5 at the end of the tax year.
To reduce administration and paperwork, staff members are requested to accumulate kilometers travelled and make a comprehensive claim per fortnight or once a month.  Claims older than 3 months can not be processed.
The applicable claimable allowance per kilometer still remains at R2,50 as approved by the EMC.

Due to budget constraints staff are requested to limit their trips or travel together.

Enquiries can be directed to Vanessa van Graan (x5032) or Louise Neethling (x5063). 

Regards

DR D TROMP

Chief Financial Officer

Date:  30 September 2008
